



## FROM THE DIRECTOR OF WELLBEING SENIOR SCHOOL

## Student Voice: Your Voice, Your College

Do you have ideas to improve life at Thomas Hassall Anglican College? Want to see change or raise concerns? That's exactly what Student Voice is for.

Student Voice is a group of student representatives from each year group who meet regularly to discuss issues that matter to you, from wellbeing and facilities to events and learning. By listening to student perspectives, we help shape a College that reflects the needs and experiences of its students.

Meetings are held every Week A Thursday, with additional sessions called when events or major issues arise. You can get involved by speaking to your Student Voice representative or attending a meeting to share your thoughts directly.

It's not just about raising issues, it's about working together to find solutions and advocate for the student body in a respectful and productive way. It is a space for action and initiative.

What have we done so far?

From raising concerns about canteen lines to proposing wellbeing activities and influencing uniform updates or facilities, Student Voice has already made an impact. But we can do so much more...

YOUR voice matters. Use it.

Help us make Thomas Hassall a better place for everyone.

## Dr Anna Nalla

Director of Student Wellbeing - Senior School